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Turkey feathers have been swept out of the house, and 

replaced with pine cones, pine trees, 

and mistletoe. It’s Christmas and the 

holiday season! Think snow! 

At today’s meeting, we will view the 

movie White Christmas 

and hear a special narration about the 

history of the film. Lyric sheets will also be 

available so that we can sing along. 

The Club Bylaws Revision Committee has 

completed their review of the currrent bylaws and 

standing rules. Today we will vote on their 

recommended updates. 

Nominations for the positions of President and 

Treasurer are coming up in the near future. Please 

consider volunteering your time for these positions. 

Reminders: 

 Bingo still needs volunteers; see George DeFrank. 

 Recycle! Bring your clean plastic, glass, and metal 

recyclables.  

 Sign up and bring your favorite soup to the January 

meeting (info today). 

Lunch today will be catered 

by Wood Ranch BBQ & Grill 

courtesy of our Bingo program. Wine will also be available. 

Non-members may enjoy lunch for $20.  
 

Upcoming Events & Outings 

Bingo in the Barn every Thursday! 12:30 

Veterans group meets Wednesday, Jan. 2, 9:30 

Quilting group meets Monday, Jan. 14, 9-12 

Craft group meets Tuesday, Jan. 15, 9-12 

Book Club meets Thursday, Jan. 17, 9:30-11:30 

Genealogy group meets Monday, Jan. 28 (note, no  

   December meeting), 10-12, Chino Hills Library; bring  

   your library card 

The Chino Hills Boat Parade is Friday, December 21, at 7 

p.m. This year we will watch from the sidelines instead of 

participating. More info today. 

An introduction to Medicare, Medicare Step by Step, will 

be hosted by the city at CHCC, Tuesday, January 8, at 2. 

Free. 

Hot Cocoa & a Movie will be hosted by the 

city at CHCC, Wednesday January 9, at 10. The 

movie is The Greatest Showman. Cocoa, 

coffee, and pastries will be available. $2.  
 

Club Fundraising Events & Opportunities 

A cookie and candy walk will be held today. For $5 per 

bag, members can stroll through the 

sweet treats and fill their bags with a 

dozen items. Hope you brought your 

goodies to share and are ready to fill a 

bag or two with more!  

To help the Veterans group fundraising effort, we are now 

recycling – collecting your clean plastic, glass, and metal 

recyclables. Bring them in and place them in 

the red plastic tubs at our meetings. Feel 

free to crush water bottles so the tubs can 

accommodate more. 
 

Charitable Opportunities 

We are still collecting for Caring for the Hills. 

Bring in your boxed or canned foods and/or 

other non-perishable items and place them in 

the donation box by the door.  

The Club is also supporting Adopt-a-Family this season. 

The first $50 donation will be matched. Contact Frances 

Downs to donate: 714-319-4911 or fjdowns@att.net 
 

Next Meeting is January 25, 2019 

Next month’s meeting will celebrate soup 

and Super Bowl LIII. We’ll have a soup 

potluck. Be sure to sign up to bring your 

favorite soup, and break out that favorite 

team’s jersey!  

http://www.chinohills55plusclub.org/
https://www.woodranch.com/

